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• Prior Transfer of Solid Waste Authority to CSDs 
Through the LAFCO process ten community services districts in San Luis 
Obispo County have established solid waste authority for their 
communities over the years. The San Miguel CSD, Heritage Ranch CSD, 
Templeton CSD, and Ground Squirrel Hollow CSD are all North County 
CSDs that have acquired solid waste authority and operate successful solid 
waste programs. The last community services district to receive LAFCO 
approval for solid waste powers was the Ground Squirrel Hollow CSD in 
2014. 

 
• Advantages to San Simeon Residents 

The primary advantage behind this proposal is local control of a local public 
service. The SSCSD Board believes there is a direct connection between 
road improvements and maintenance services and community solid waste 
services. Garbage trucks are the heaviest shortest wheelbase vehicles on 
the roads. Maintenance and improvements on roads to accommodate 
these vehicles is a priority for the SSCSD. The SSCSD historically has 
communicated with Mission Country Disposal and resolved to maintain roads 
that are accessible to garbage trucks in all weather conditions. Additionally, 
all community solid waste services including diversion are best met by local 
control of the franchise funds to support the programs. Coordination 
between road projects and solid waste services can be done more efficiently 
if both community services are controlled by the same public agency. 
 
Public information on the requirements of a community solid waste program 
and the opportunity for public testimony was provided at various Board 
meetings. The topic of activating solid waste power for the community was 
discussed at Board of Directors meetings on the following dates: 

 
o November 13, 2019  
o February 12, 2020   
o March 11, 2020 
o August 12, 2020 (public hearing) 
 

• Integrated Waste Management Authority 
The San Luis Obispo County Integrated Waste Management Authority is a 
Joint Powers Authority (IWMA) formed in 1994 to plan and implement 
regional solid waste and hazardous waste programs in the County. These 
programs help its member jurisdictions to achieve the State requirement of 
fifty percent (50%) diversion of solid waste away from landfills through 
recycling, composting, and source reduction.  
 














